BANKRUPTCY “Y"DATE
November 25, 2014

If someone else would like to receive these “dates, please send
an e-mail to Mary_Frederickson@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Chambers Closed November 27 and 28

In celebration of Thanksgiving, Chambers will be closed this
Thursday and Friday, November 27 and 28. If you need to
contact Chambers this Friday, please call the Clerk’s office and
the Clerk’s office will get a message to Chambers.

Revisions to Bankruptcy Court Fee Schedule

At its September 2014 session the Judicial Conference approved
revisions to the Bankruptcy Court Miscellaneous Fee Schedule
effective December 1, 2014. The biggest change is the new fee
of $25.00 to file a motion to make redactions to previously filed
documents in a bankruptcy case. The fee is intended to be
charged for each motion filed in each affected case, but courts
may waive the fee under appropriate circumstances. Also, the
conference clarified that a fee will not be charged for reopening
a closed case if redaction is the only reason for the reopening.
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Previous Bankruptcy “dates

HAPPY THANKSGIVING

from Chambers and the Clerk’s office


http://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news
http://www.uscourts.gov/services-forms/fees/bankruptcy-court-miscellaneous-fee-schedule



